
Important Client Notification 

Dear Valued Client, 

We are excited to announce that as part of our commitment to enhancing our services and better 

serving you, we are undergoing a rebranding of our company. Effective [Effective Date], our 

new name will be [New Company Name], and we will also be introducing a new logo and 

updated website. 

This rebranding reflects our growth and evolution in the industry. Please rest assured that our 

dedicated team and high-quality services will remain the same, and we will continue to provide 

you with the best experience possible. 

Should you have any questions or need further information about this change, please feel free to 

reach out to us at [Contact Information]. We greatly value your continued support and look 

forward to serving you under our new brand. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


